
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

           
        August 30, 2018 
 
Dear Lakeside Parent, 
 

On Thursday, September 6, Lakeside Elementary will host its Open House.  Parents are 
invited to visit their child’s classroom(s) according to the schedule on the back of this page. 
Classroom teachers will present an overview of your student’s school day and its important 
components.  Please keep in mind that our Open House is an opportunity to become more 
familiar with your child’s teacher and school experience, not for individual conferencing. School 
wide parent conferences will be held in November. 

 
This year, we are trying something new for our Open House.  In addition to visiting 

classrooms, please plan on attending our Open House Fair in the cafeteria!  We are excited to 
welcome several community agencies that offer opportunities for our students, including our 
PTA, CTC, YMCA, Wayne County Public Library, The Cooperage, and more!  Our Title I 
teachers, Garden and Chess Club advisors, WHSD Food Services, Community and School Based 
Behavioral Health team, and more will also be there.  For your convenience, you can also sign up 
for LAKESIDE EMAIL BLASTS and get more information on Wayne Highlands Text Alerts at 
our Technology Table. 

 
Parents who visit FIVE (5) tables or more at our Open House Fair will be eligible to win 

one of three family prize baskets! Be sure to pick up your “playing card” as you enter the 
cafeteria that evening. 
 

Please consider attending this informational evening.  It is an excellent way to kick off a 
terrific school year, and open an important dialogue between home and school. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Sandra Rickard 
Principal 
 



 
 
 

MRS. CAMPEN and MRS. WILLIAMS   7-7:30PM 

MS. KILKER and MS. ROBERTS   7-7:30PM 

MRS. MARTIN and MRS. NOVOBILSKI   7-7:30PM 

 

MRS. LANDRY      6:30-7PM 

MRS. MCANDREW     6:30-7PM 

MR. GILLOW      6:30-7PM 

MS. BEDNASH      5:30-6PM 

 

MS. COREY and MRS. FRIESE    5:30-6PM 

MRS. ISREAL and MR. THEOBALD   5:30-6PM 

 

MRS. PENDER and MRS. TARASCHUK  7-7:30PM 

 

MRS. BECKER and MRS. KEAST   5:30-6PM 

MRS. BOX and MRS. DIEHL    5:30-6PM 

MRS. DULAY and MRS. JEZERCAK   5:30-6PM 

 

 

*Please note that FOURTH GRADE classrooms are split to allow for parking. 

 

*Parents should use both front parking lots, as well as the back lot near the playground 

for parking. 

 
 
 
  


